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PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 6, 2018 

 
Subject: Vacant House Training 

 

Contact: John A. Sahatjian Fire Chief  
 

 

“Donated House” 
 

 

On May 30, 2018 members from South Wall Special Ops Team honed their skills on shoring on 

a vacant house. The House was located at 1204 Manito Rd and was donated by the homeowners 

prior to demolition.  

June 4, 2018 the dedicated volunteers were able to utilize the house again for training on roof 

operations and Rapid Intervention Team (RIT) skills.  

 

South Wall Fire Rescue is very appreciative to 

the homeowners for the generous donation of 

the home prior to demo.  

These opportunities are invaluable to 

firefighting training. 

 

Once again, the members of the South Wall Fire 

Department took time away from their families 

to attend this vitally important training. This 

will no doubt contribute to enhancing the safety 

of the Township of Wall Township community.  

 

If you are interested in allowing the Fire 

Department to train on your house or 

commercial business prior to demolition please contact the Fire Chief.  

 

 

John Sahatjian  

chief@southwallfire.com 

 

John A. Sahatjian 

Chief Of Department 

PO Box 542 Allenwood, NJ 08720 

www.southwallfire.com 

Phone: 732-223-1134 Fax: 732-223-2415 

Email: Chief@southwallfire.com
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